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A Season for Some Rest and New Ministry Venture 
  

Dear Friend, 

  

Greetings to you from Douala, Cameroon. I pray that the strength and the grace 

of our Lord Jesus Christ continue to sustain you. 

  

I was in the US in February and March of this year. It was a rather busy trip, but 

the Lord was faithful in supplying me with health, journey mercies, and strength. 

It was good to see some of you and catch up with you. 

 

This year, I am trying to rest while finishing the consultation for Family 

Discipleship with four churches. I hope the Lord will revive/heal my 

spirit/mind/body to use me most effectively in the next chapter of ministry. I will 

be in the US again this summer from June to the 1st week of September, and it 

will be a time of mostly rest, planning, and fundraising. Before returning, I will 

attend the Wilberforce Institute Global Summit conference at the end of August 

[They are a partner ministry with CTCC]. 

https://mailchi.mp/c9012fc9bd1c/a-season-for-some-rest-and-new-ministry-ventures?e=f847482adc


  

A new chapter is starting for me in the ministry of CTCC that God has called me 

to do. I have prayed about this and consulted with many who have helped me 

hear God's voice. For the next stage of my ministry, I will partner with 

Treasuring Christ Networks and move to Yaoundé (Cameroon's capital city). I 

hope to work with the Bethlehem Baptist Church Yaoundé in this partnership to 

set up their Family Discipleship/Children's ministry and create a model for other 

churches. I will have a church family where I am encouraged and fed and work 

with people whose vision is like mine. 

  

This partnership does not mean I won't continue to partner with other churches. 

I will still provide training, especially for the churches with whom CTCC 

partners. As time passes, I will share more significant insights into how this will 

expand on and realize the vision of God for CTCC. 

  

Throughout the years, the Lord has been gracious to me in His guidance and 

provisions for ministry and in every other way. I have seen the Lord directing 

my steps and impressing upon my heart what He has for me and where He 

wants me to be. Indeed, He is steadfast in His love and faithfulness. God 

shows me His unfailing love through your love, prayers, and financial support 

for me and the ministry of CTCC. I am thankful indeed. 

 

Please pray with me as I anticipate what God has in store. 

1. Planning for Yaoundé: Pray that God will direct my every step as I 

prepare for Yaoundé and help me to walk the path that He has ahead of 

me. 

2. Summer trip: God will bless my time in the US as I rest, plan, and 

fundraise.  

3. Provision for moving to Yaoundé:  Pray that God will provide a safe and 

secure apartment and supply all the funds required for the moving 

process. The estimated amount is $5000 for moving expenses and 

securing an apartment for at least six months, per the practice here. 



 

 

If the Holy Spirit leads you to give monthly to Children Treasuring Christ or 

even a one-time gift for upcoming expenses, please use the link at the bottom 

of the page.  

 

Thank you for your love and kindness towards me and the ministry of CTCC. 

May God be your reward. 

  

In Christ, 

  

Emmanuela 
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